VISVA-BHARATI
SANTINIKETAN

NOTICE

Ministry of Human Resource Development, Department of Higher Education, Government of India has
initiated “Scheme for Promotion of Academic and Research Collaboration (SPARC)” for promotion of
collaborative research projects with reputed Research Institutes and Universities in 28 selected
countries.

In continuation to the Notification on submission of proposal under SPARC (No. VB/SPARC/2018-
19/02) dated 12™ November 2018, it is to inform all concerned that the last date for submission of
the project proposal under SPARC has been extended from 30th November, 2018 to 7'" December
2018.

The guidelines in this regard are available in earlier notifications.
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Dt. 30" November 2018 (Souvik Ghosh)
Professor, PSB

Institute Coordinator,

SPARC Committee, Visva-Bharati

Copy to:
1. All Members of the Committee
Adhyakshas of all Bhavana
Heads of all academic departments
D.R. & C.S. to the Vice-Chancellor
P.A. to the Registrar
University Webmaster — To upload in the University Website
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